
MERRITT ACADEMY SAFETY DRILLS AND INFORMATION Merritt Academy conducts the required 
number of drills according to state law. We conduct 5 fire drills with one conducted in the first ten days of 
school. We conduct 2 take cover drills, one in the fall and one in the spring. We conduct 3 lockdown drills 
with the assistance and cooperation from local law enforcement.  
 
We also have monthly playground equipment checks as required by Saginaw Valley University.  
 
 
Our kitchen is inspected by the Macomb County Health Department. The Michigan Department of Human 
Services inspects our preschool and latchkey programs.  
 
 
In the event of an actual lockdown or emergency notification message would be sent to parents. In addition 
a notification would be posted at merritt-academy.org 
	


